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Why have we moved to ebooks?

• They are easily accessible from a device/ phone

• They cannot be lost and therefore do not need replacing

• The set-up cost is considerable cheaper

• Children can be assigned the correct level of books easier and more than 1 if 
necessary

• There is no finite copy of books so children in several year groups can 
access the same text



How to get online

Everyone in 
reception and year 

1 has been set 
home their login 

details and 
guidance on 

accessing the 
books.



Once online, you should be able to go to the 
library and see which book has been allocated 

and select it to look at on the reader view.



Once in ‘read’ view 
you can click to 

turn pages, zoom in 
and have it read to 

you for support.



It is also accessible on phones by downloading the 
Collins ebook App.



What you get to see is the child’s view and they can only access books which have been 
assigned to them some ma be left on there that children can revisit from previous weeks.

The teachers view has access to all books and students and we allocate books read in class 
groups for phonics applications, fluency and comprehension. Your child should know their 

book each week well.

We can also see which children have been online, for how long, which books they read and 
how many times. This means that we do not technically need reading diaries but we have 

continued them as we still use them for communication between home and school and for 
colour banded texts.

What can we see online?



Now feel free to have a login o the laptops 
around the room or ask questions.
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